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PRESS RELEASE 

 
JAPAN PLEDGES US$ 11.7 MILLION TO THE ECCC 

 
The Government of Japan has confirmed that it will provide a new contribution of US$11,705,975 to 
the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC), of which US$8,771,225 is for the 
international component and US$2,934,750 for the national component. This contribution will cover 
about 25% of the ECCC’s budget for 2011. 
 
The Government of Japan has provided assistance to the ECCC since its establishment, and it is the 
single largest donor to the ECCC.  With this latest pledge, Japan has provided financial assistance of 
about US$67 million or about 49 % of the total Pledges and Contributions to the ECCC to date. 
 
“I would like to express my deepest gratitude for this generous contribution and the continued 
support from the Government of Japan, which comes at a crucial time for the ECCC.  This support is 
essential in enabling the ECCC to move forward with the important work to complete its mandate”, 
says H.E. Tony Kranh, Acting Director of Office of Administration in a statement. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer, ECCC 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 ext. 6169 
Email: olsenl@un.org 
 

Reach Sambath 
Chief of Public Affairs, ECCC  
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 156 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 Ext: 6064 
Email: reach.sambath@eccc.gov.kh  

Yuko Maeda 
Public Affairs Officer, ECCC 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 319 
Land line: +855 (0) 23 219 814 ext. 6139 
Email: maeday@un.org 

Dim Sovannarom 
Press Officer, ECCC 
Mobile: +855 (0) 12 488 094 Ext: 6029 
Email: dim.sovannarom@eccc.gov.kh 

 
   


